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Dear Parents, 
 

Becoming a volunteer at Stamshaw Infant School 
 
We are always so grateful to our many parents who have in the past given their 
time to support our children here at school. Now that we are able to have visitors 
back in school, we would really appreciate some support to hear our children read, 
to help with their reading progression. 
 
We can offer you the opportunity to: 
 

 Make a difference to the lives of young people 
 Work with leaders, staff and pupils 
 Develop your skills 
 Share your passions 
 Gain life experiences 
 Get experience of working within a school setting 
 Be part of the wider Stamshaw and University of Chichester community. 

 
If you would be interested in volunteering at our school, please complete the 
attached slip and return it to the School Office or have a chat with any members of 
the Senior Leadership Team in the morning at drop off time.  
 
We would be so delighted to receive your support and hope that we could help to 
fulfil your passions for making a difference to children’s lives.  
 
With very kind thanks, 
 
 
Mrs J Cooper  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………   Class ……………………………. 
 
 
I would be interested in volunteering to help children read.  
 
My best times for this would be:  (please circle which day, morning or afternoon) 
 
 

Monday   am  pm 
 
Tuesday   am  pm 
 
Wednesday   am  pm 
 
Thursday   am  pm 
 
Friday    am  pm 
 

 
 
 

 
Signature ……………………………………………………..  Date ………………………………. 
 
 

Please note volunteer helpers will be subject to a DBS check 
 
 

 
Please return to Stamshaw Infant School Office 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


